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From: Peter McIntyre [pmcintyre@aeiconsultants.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, May 06, 2008 6:04 PM 
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Subject: RE: RO0226 Fuel Leak Case 625 Hegenberger, Oakland 
Good Afternoon Jerry – 
 
We appreciate your time on this.  I’ll review with Diversified; I doubt there will be comments or an 
alternative scope requested, but if there is, I’ll contact you.  Thanks again -- Peter
 
 
 
 
Peter McIntyre, PG, REA
Vice President
AEI Consultants
p   925/944-2899 ex 104
f    925/944-2895
c   925/285-8286
 

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health [mailto:jerry.wickham@acgov.org]  
Sent: Tuesday, May 06, 2008 4:52 PM 
To: Peter McIntyre 
Cc: lreid@oaklandnet.com 
Subject: RO0226 Fuel Leak Case 625 Hegenberger, Oakland
 
Peter,
 
Attached is my comment letter on the Work Plan we received on April 18, 2008.  I do not have an email 
adress for Diversified Investment and Management Corporation; please pass this along to them.   Hard 
copies will go out to all addressees tomorrow.
 
Regards,
Jerry Wickham
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway
Alameda, CA  94502-6577
510-567-6791 phone
510-337-9335 fax
jerry.wickham@acgov.org
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